
Booster Club Meeting 
11/5/24 

6:00 p.m. 
Math Classroom 

 
In attendance: 
Mrs. Drehle 
Kim Carter 
Janna Wareham 
Tricia Swaters 
Janette Crowder 
Amy Wagner 
Mr. DeMalade 
Misty Meredith 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:05 p.m. by President Janna Wareham.  Tricia motioned to 
approve the agenda.  Janette seconded.  Motion passed.  
 
No visitors. 
 
Kim read the minutes from the last meeting.  Janette motioned to approve the minutes.  Misty 
seconded.  Motion passed. 
 
10/23/24 On the Facebook messenger group, Tricia moved to approve looking into the 
purchase of the gym pads.  Misty seconded.  Motion passed through the group chat. 
 
Janette gave the Treasurer’s report: 
$5583 can be used for additional gym expenses. 
 
Tricia motioned to approve giving $45 to Coach Moore for the State XC Meet.  Kim seconded.  
Motion passed. 
 
Shout out to Mr. Snell and Mr. Grishow who helped do the parking signs for the auction.  They 
look great!   
 
Old Business: 
Mrs. Drehle showed the proof of the pads for the gym.  Montrose on the stage side.  Bluejays 
on the opposite side with the mascot.   
 
No more donations for the gym floor have come in since the last report.   
 
Janette has looked into sponsorship banners.  Tricia made the motion to spend up to $250 on 2 
banners for the sponsorships.  Misty seconded.  Motion carried.   
 



Taco Tuesdays went well.  Eddie Boden told Janna that he would donate everything to do 
loaded baked potatoes if we wanted to change up the tacos to loaded baked potatoes.  We 
discussed replacing the February Taco dinner with loaded baked potatoes.   
 
High School GVVC Tournament – Mr. DeMalade talked about meals for the hospitality room.  
There will be a different meal each night.  There was a lot of discussion on how many to plan 
for.   
 
Banquet is Nov 21 at 6:30 for XC and Softball.  This will be at the Community Building.  Athletes 
will be needed for set up and clean up. 
 
New Business: 
 
We will wait to transfer money for the gym pads until they invoice arrives.   
 
Hume Tournament is charging $25 per game for the JH tournament.  This is new this year.  Max 
of 3 games per team.  So, it could be up to $75 per team.  $150 total.  Tricia motioned to pay 
this.  Misty seconded.  Motion passed. 
 
JH Girls had to get new uniforms this year.  $175 was the cost.  Kim motioned to pay for the 
uniforms.  Tricia seconded.  Motion passed. 
 
There was discussion about paying for awards for Junior High and High School basketball.  It 
was decided that we would ask Tommy to provide receipts and we would vote to reimburse 
within reason.   
 
Tricia motioned to pay our HUDL portion to the school.  Janette seconded.  Motion passed.   
 
Next meeting – Jan 22,2025. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 7:28 p.m.  
 
 
Kim Carter 
Secretary 
 


